

July 16, 2018

Dear Valued Customer,

Due to higher-than-expected sales and limited components, Welch Allyn projects that the Propaq® LT Monitor end of manufacture for the United States and Canadian markets will be on or before September 30, 2018. This final step will end the global manufacture of the Propaq LT Monitor.

Part numbers that will be discontinued for the U.S. and Canada on or before September 30, 2018:

802LTON-UE1	802LT0S-UE1	802LT0S-CE1	802LT0N-UL1	802LT0N-UE1M
802LTON-CE1	802LT0N-0E0	802LT0S-0E0	802LT0S-UL1	

Service and support for these products will continue for up to five years from the end of manufacture date or until parts and accessories are no longer available.

We appreciate your understanding in this matter and will continue to help you provide the best possible patient care. Please contact our customer service department at 1-800-535-6663 or your Welch Allyn representative with questions regarding this notice.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Moon

Global Category Manager, Vital Signs

Welch Allyn, Inc.